
KULTURAL FUSION  

Friday 20th May 

We will have an African Storyteller 
visiting the children next Friday. 

 

 

Forest School 

Squirrels and Foxes will be visiting the woods next week. 

  
 
 
The new chil-

dren have set-

tled in well. 

This week we have been growing 
tomato plants with the children and 
we have caterpillars in  Preschool 
that are now going into a cocoon 
which the children love to look at. 
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We would be very grateful  

(if you are able to), to do-
nate £10.00 each half term 
towards extra bits we pay 
for such as art resources, 
cooking ingredients, etc. 
Please pay via our York Road 
School Gateway app. (The 
school office can assist you in 
setting this up).  

 

Sickness Bug 

We have had several staff and 

children cases of a sickness bug 

this week, please be extra vigi-

lant with handwashing  

  
End of Term 27th May 

Transition Day 14th July 

  

Diary Dates 

  
Tues 17th/Weds 18th May 

 We have invited Peekaboo 

photographers to visit us next 

week to take individual photographs of the children in the 

garden. From past experience we have booked two days 

however the photographers manage to complete on the first 

day. If you would like to dress your child up for the photo-

graph please do so on the first day.   

If your child is in pre-school and does not attend on those days, 

please call the school office to arrange what time to come in for 

the photo. 
 

We have arranged for Ark Farm to visit our 

Nursery on Monday 23rd May. 

You will find a consent request on the School 

Gateway app. 

Please reply if you consent to your child hold-

ing and petting the animals.  

 

                                              Warmer weather  

As the weather improves, please make sure 

your child has a hat, water bottle and apply sun 

cream before they start school. For those chil-

dren attending Yorkies or Rainbows 30hours, 

please bring in a named bottle/tube of sun 

cream that your child can keep in school for af-

ternoon reapplication. Please could you hand 

this to a member of staff and ensure your child’s 

name is on it. 


